
 
To: Hawai’i State Senate Committee on Ways and Means 
Re: SB 83 
 
To: The Honorable Senator Ige and the members of the Committee 
 
Aloha, 
 
 The Community Alliance for Mental Health along with United Self Help wholeheartedly 
supports SB83.  
 
 The need for more housing to assist the vulnerable population of Hawai’i is clear and 
known to our entire population. If there is a way in which this can be achieved quicker and 
more efficiently by non-profit agencies than the government then we are entirely for it. 
 
Mahalo, 
Robert Scott Wall 
Vice-President 
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